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The Damon Run Conservancy District has worked very hard over the last two years to design, build and 

install over seven miles of sewer and water infrastructure serving Liberty Township and portions of Port-

age along the Route 6 and Meridian road corridor. 

 

The district is currently providing service to the following communities: 

 

   Eagle Ridge Subdivision 112 Homes 92% lots sold 

 

   Timberland Subdivision 153 Homes 68% lots sold 

 

   St. Andrews Subdivision 42 Homes Primary plat approved spring 2007 

 

   Luke Oil 

 

   Pro Auto Care 

 

   Keithley Property 

 

   Pet Haven Pet Shop 

 

The district actively meets with businesses, developments, homeowners and all public and private entities 

interested in obtaining services.  It is the intent and desire for the district to remain in Porter County. 

 

In addition to providing sewer and water service the district has worked with Timberland Subdivision to 

improve drainage at 900 North and Meridian area as well as the maintenance of Damon Run waterway 

throughout Timberland subdivision and the adjacent farm to the south. 

 

All district inquiries, comments or applications should be directed to: 

 

   Damon Run Conservancy District 

   1498 Pope Court 

   Chesterton, IN 46304 

   Attn: Charlie Ray 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jack Barko 

Director DRCD 

 

cc. Charlie Ray, Duneland Group 

      William Ferngren, Attorney DRCD 


